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 Council Corner

The August  council  meeting discussed a wide range of  items but  the main item was the
closure of Main Street at the RR crossing.  When most people understand the reasoning
behind it they accept the change.  The state has been trying to close this intersection for the
last 20 years due to safety concerns.  The good news is that the inconvenience of going to
the next crossing is only two blocks away.     The amount of money that the federal and state
government paid to the village to close this shortcut is enough to pay for half  of the total
rebuilding and widening of Maybee-Scofield road which is over a mile long.  The Monroe
water department should be complete with their extension of the line on Maybee-Scofield by
the middle of September and that is  when the road rebuild will start.    The road will be
pulverized and re-graded, widened to 11 foot lanes in each direction with a 2 foot  paved
shoulder on each side.  It will start at Raisin Street and go all the way to Zink Road.  The
winter  drive  should  be a  little  nicer  this  year.   All  of  the road  rebuilding in  the village  is
contracted out by the village council and not the county or state.  The funds for these projects
come from the villages share of state gas tax revenues and in this case from funds received
for the closure of the Main 'street crossing.  
 

The Library Table     734-587-3680

http://monroe.lib.mi.us/maybee-branch-library

9060 Raisin St. Maybee, MI 48159-0165  Hours open

Mon: 12:00 pm-8:00 pm  Tue: 12:00 pm-5:00 pm  Thu: 9:00 am-1:00 pm

Fri: 9:00 am-5:00 pm  Sat: 9:00 am-2:00 pm

Every Thursday  10:00 AM Toddler Storytime

August 31, 2015   7:00 PM Maybee Branch Bookclub

Every Saturday  Lego building, we'll supply the Legos

The village council would like to thank Mr. Mark Brant for his generous donation of 48 Blue

Spruce trees to the village.  They may be small now but within a few years they will make the

village even more beautiful.  We have been adding them to the park, the bike path, the area next

to the post office  and even the entrance to the park.  On behalf of the council we thank you.  

The village council would also like to thank Dan at D and D Small engines on Ostrander

Rd. for supplying and maintaining a lot of the equipment needed to maintain the park,

the ballfields and the bike path in the village.  Dan has never failed to help out when it

comes to the kids in the Maybee area.  

Watch for the opening of Fire Creek Pizza in early September


